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     Board Report November 2022

The 21st Century After School Tutoring Program will be providing In-Person tutorial services at the 
following centers Browning Elementary - Napi Elementary - Browning Middle School - Browning High 
School and Babb Elementary School. Staff will be offering tutoring services (all subjects), STEM, STREAM 
Experiments/Activities (Science, Technology, Reading, Arts & Math) Family engagement activities, 
College Career opportunities will be offered weekly. Time and days vary at each center.

Here are some of the activities that will be offered. 
*Lava *Volcano making *Playdough *Paper Rockets *Skittles Experiment *Kite Experiments

- Art’s and Craft’s projects ranging from drawing, coloring, building towers and painting 
projects. 

- STEM
- Exercising – daily exercising 
- Google Earth – Virtual Tours of historic places from around the world.
- Drones – Intro to learning to fly drones.
- Robotics – Building solar robots.

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht open gym has started, due to multiple athletic practices we are down to one gym 
Browning Elementary Gym. Open Gym is offered Monday – Thursdays 6:00pm-10:00pm we have been 
averaging around 60-100 students throughout the week. Middle School and High School have been 
showing up nightly. We are hoping to open BMS gym/weightroom soon.

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht after school program for K-5th grade has started at BES Gym Monday –Thursday 3:15pm-
5:00pm We do have transportation to bring students safely home. 

Transportation is available daily to bring students home (in-town only).

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht and 21st Century program has had a very busy last two months, Our Annual Lights on 
After School was a huge Success with the help of BPS staff and Community Partners, in return both 
Programs had volunteered to help THIP with the Truck or Treat this year. Napi hosted a good behavior 
movie for their students this month and we had the privilege of helping. The month of November being 
Native American Month we hosted a family engagement night, students beaded earrings with their 
Guardians and enjoyed a few STEM Art & Craft projects it was a great turn out. Next Month we plan to 
start a Powwow Fitness workout for BHS students and Parents. A flyer will be posted soon.

Thank you.

Sincerely, 

Heidi Bull Calf
Student Activities Coordinator


